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Consideration of approval of the award of contract to Sunland Asphalt for the reconstruction of Baseline
Avenue from Ironwood Drive to Meridian Road. The work would be through the 1 Government Procurement
Alliance cooperative contract No.17-16P-05 in the amount of $711,107.50, plus a 10% contingency for
unforeseen change orders in the amount of $71,110.00 for a total project cost not to exceed $782,217.50.
Work is planned for Fall 2020 and will result in a new paved surface, street striping and bike lanes for this
portion of Baseline Avenue as presented and discussed for the FY 20/21 CIP & Street Maintenance Plan at

the June 16, 2020 City Council work session.
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